April 20, 2017
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

REMINDER - GDOE TO HOST 2" SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT COMMUNITY FORUM

The Guam Department of Education will be hosting its second Special Education Parent Community
Forum on Saturday, April 22, 2017 from 8:30 am to 12:00 pm at B. P Carbullido Elementary School in
Barrigada and invites the participaticn of parents, families and concerned community members.

The intent of this forum is to determine next steps and develop an action plan relative to the concerns
that were brought up during the last forum in December. Attendees will be able to provide input and
collaborate with GDOE representatives regarding the |EP Process, Least Restrictive Environment,
Related Services, Transition, and 1:1 Aides.

For more information, please contact Mrs. Erika Cruz, Acting Deputy Superintendent of Educational
Support and Community Learning, at 300-1631, or Mrs. Yolanda Gabriel, Assistant Superintendent of
Special Education, at 300-1322. If you're in need of any accommodations please contact Laura Taisipic
at 300-1322 at least 5 days prior to the event.



